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Dear Families, 

We hope you are all well. Thank you for taking the time to read our monthly 
newsletter that shows you some of what we have been up to. We provide a 
range of different activities throughout the day that is planned for weekly. 
We ensure these activities offer support and also promote challenge to 
our children. If you have any queries/comments/feedback/suggestions please 
contact us directly on Lmns@little-marvels.co.uk. Please also follow, 
like and support our social media pages: @littlemarvelsnurseryservices on 
Instagram and @littlemarvelsnuseryserves on Facebook. 

Kind regards,
Lisa Kearne

Busines Manager

This month the children took part in alot of sensory play. The children 
especially love paint. The children mixed colours together and then 
used their hands and different objects to go through the paint and 
make their own patterns. 

Scooping and Pouring 

Zack was taking part in the scooping and pouring activity. He showed 
good concentration and good control when he was holding the cup. 
He’s able to pour the water into the bottle without spilling any of 
it. Activites like this help children with their hand eye coordination.

As this month has been getting warmer the children have really used 
the opportunity to go and play outside. Layla really enjoyed going 
outside after filling her water can and watering all of the plants 
and bushes. Its good for children to do this as it helps them to 
understand that plants are also living things. 

Sensory Play 
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Hula Hooping  

Imaan, was playing in the garden with hula hoops, the children really 
enjoy this activity as they get to play in the garden with eachother. 
This activity is excellent for the children as hula hooping allows them 
to communicate with eachother and the staff. It is also good for 
developing their fine and gross motor skills. 

Focus Activity 

This month Zackariya was outside exploring the different bugs that 
live in our world. He was especially intrigued by the snails outisde, he 
began to collect them and count them one by one. Outdoor play offers 
valuable experiences that can have a positive impact on children’s 
physical development, social skills, creativity, and learning. Learning 
about and looking for insects is a fantastic activity that encourages 
children to enjoy and respect their outdoor environment.

Fathers Day

Mahdi was enjoying making his fathers day card. He was using a 
sponge to dip it in paint and dabbed it onto the paper. An activity like 
this is good for the children because art engages children’s senses in 
open-ended play and supports the development of cognitive, social-
emotional and multisensory skills.

Labelling Personal Items
Can all parents / guardians and carers please snure that all personal 
items are labelled with your child’s name. We have lots of children in 
and out every day and do not want to mix their belongings up. 

Changing Weather
As the weather is beginning to change, please be mindful that as 
a nursery we have access to the outdoor environment everyday. 
It is therefore really important that all children come dressed in 
appropriate clothing for the weather and have a change of clothes 
available if needed. 

Child Illness
This is just a reminder for parents that if your child requires Calpol or 
any other over the counter medication for general illnesses, they are 
not allowed to attend nursery. Please ensure you communicate with 
the nursery if your child will not be attending. 

June                                   
Term ends 19th July 2023  
 Term begins Sept 5th 2023 
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